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PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
To enable the Committee to scrutinise the Council’s grant funding with its external partners 
and to submit any comments, as appropriate, to the Cabinet. 
  
 
BACKGROUND / CURRENT POSITION 
The attached report is due to be considered by Cabinet in February 2024. The Committee   
is invited to make any comments they wish the Cabinet to consider at that meeting. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
That the Committee considers the report attached and determines whether it has 
any comments or recommendations it wishes to make or put forward to the relevant 
Portfolio Holder or Cabinet. 

 
APPENDICIES  
 
Appendix A: Report to Cabinet 
Appendix A.1: Grant Funding Review 
Appendix A.2: Grant Policy 
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